
 

 

NRL Harvey Norman All-Stars: 
Expression of Interest - Performers 
 

 
Rugby League celebrates Aboriginal, Torres Strait Islander and Maori excellence both on and off the 
field.  
 
During the 2023  All Stars Rugby League Week we will once again be looking to engage performers to 
take part on Game Day.  
 
If you are interested in being part of the 2023 Harvey Norman All Stars Rugby League Week you are 
asked to complete the following information and return to flance@nrl.com.au by Friday 13th 
January. 
 
This year the game will be held in Rotorua, New Zealand so any performers will need to travel.  
 
CONTACT DETAILS  

Name of Organisation:  

Contact Person:  

Contact Number:  

Alternative Contact Number:  

Email address:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DESCRIPTION 
Is your organisation indigenous?  
 
 
  

 



 

 

Are the performers Indigenous or Maori?   

Number of performers in your 
group?  

Do you identify with a language 
group or region?   

Where are you located?  

Please give a detailed description of your performance: 
 
 
 
EXPERIENCE 
Please outline your experience and types of events you have been involved in: 

OTHER INFORMATION 
Is there any other information relevant to this Expression of Interest? (If possible please include 
photos or videos) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY 13th JANUARY TO flance@nrl.com.au 
 


